


Dear Friends,


My life was changed many years ago when I was filled with the 
Holy Spirit. Every day, I experience His presence. Sometimes as 
overwhelming joy, ofren as profound  peace, occasionally, deep 
sorrow as I unite  with Christ and Our Lady in prayer. 


My awareness of the power of the Holy Spirit to change my life 
came about because someone invited me to a Holy Spirit event. 
I’m so grateful they did! Today, Fr Matt Anscombe and the “Dont 
Forget The Holy Spirit,” Team are inviting you to come and 
experience the transforming power of life in the Spirit for 
yourselves. 


The launch event is at Clifton Cathedral on Saturday 3rd May from 
9:30am-4pm. There are streams for children and teens. Everyone is 
welcome. 


The event is free. Tickets may be ordered here. 


https://www.tickettailor.com/events/cliftondiocese/1617280


Come, You’ll  never regret it.


With Love,


Mary Francis 


